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Dead Man’s Hand 
It’s been a long slog and we have read some truly dreadful 
plays, but the good news is that we will be putting on a 
production in April. It’s a thriller called “Dead Man’s Hand” 
by Seymour Matthews and we think you’ll enjoy the twists 
and turns of the plot.

The dates for the play are as follows:

Monday 18th April - Friday 22nd April

The play will again be directed by Betty Wilson and we look 
forward to seeing you all there. Tickets should now be on 
sale at the Cumberland Building Society. The special offer of 
2 full-price tickets for £12 will apply for the opening night

Associate Members

Drama Club News 

Committee Members: 

Andrew Morton (015763 203164) 
Ann Britton (01576 203871) 
Lilias Nichol (01576 470480) 
Lesley Brown (01461 204225) 
Frank Gibson (07823 776904) 
Arthur Johnstone (01576 202777) 
Ali Nodwell 
Julie Mills (01576 202235) 
Betty Wilson (01576 202257)  

Visiting Groups 
On the 17th June the Isosceles 
Theatre Company will be returning 
to the Little Theatre with “Murder - 
Just What The Doctor Ordered” The 
company have become a regular 
feature at our theatre and we look 
forward to seeing them again 

We look forward, too, to seeing you 

Associate 
Members 

As we will have put on only one 
production this season we have 
decided to extend last year’s 
membership to cover this year at no 
further cost. This means that 
Associate Members will be entitled 
to the usual reductions in ticket 
prices for “Dead Man’s Hand 

DRAMA CLUB 
NEWS 

Remember, you can keep in touch with Lockerbie Drama Club on the 
internet . 

Website: www.lockerbiedramaclub.net 
Twitter feed: @LockerbieDrama

Some of the cast of 
“Dead Man’s Hand” 
Rehearsals are underway
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